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From: Stevie Chugg 
Sent: 03 March 2024 22:09
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy cove hotel - licence 

Good evening ,  
 
I am writing this email in support of the application- 057749 for Sandy Cove Hotel .  
 
Having used the hotel for many years and also having my wedding here , I think this licence would be a good 
idea and a asset to all the guests of the hotel .  
 
Having had our wedding at the hotel and reading multiple slandering posts against the hotel , we found the hotel 
very professionally run and the music levels where very adequate and no sound from the wedding was heard at 
the hotel , it was ensured that all party guests respected the local community and the noise levels were adhered 
to.  
 
Having spent many evenings down at Sandy cove , we would enjoy nothing more than being able to have a 
drink on the terrace with their beautiful views - which I think would be a great asset to any guests using Sandy 
cove .  
 
Kind regards  
 
Stevie chugg  

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


